Mayor
Donald M. Stange

Members of Council
Michael J. DeWit, President

Sarah J. Peper
John E. Church
James Hershberger
Terri A. Willlams
Travis B. Sheaffer
Dennis Fligor

City Manager
Marc S. Gerken, P.E,

Finance Director
Gregory J. Heath

Law Director
David M. Grahn

City Engineer
Adam C. Hoff, P.E.

City of NAPOLEON, OHIO

255 WEST RIVERVIEW AVENUE, P.0. BOX 151
NAPOLEON, OHIO 43545-0151
(419) 592-4010

FAX (419) 599-3393

July 9, 1996

Mr. Gary Hogrefe
Hogrefe Auto Parts

690 East Riverview Avenue

Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Re:  Water Service for 603 and 605
East Riverview Avenue

Dear Mr. Hogrefe:

It has come to our attention that a substantial leak has developed in
the referenced residential water service line. Also, both residences are
currently being served by a single tap from the twelve (12) inch water
main along Riverview Avenue. This does not meet City of Napoleon
standards. This letter is to serve notice that, if the water leak is not
repaired by July 19, 1996, the City will interrupt water service to these
residences.

Proper repair of the water services will require the renewal of the
service to one of the residences and the construction of a separate tap
to the other. In each case, a tracer wire must be placed in the trench
for future detection and a double-check valve backflow prevention
device should be installed. There is no fee for the renewal of a water
service; however, there is a fee of $650.00 for the installation of a
new tap. Upon receipt of the tap fee, City crews will schedule to tap
the existing water main and extend the service to the right-of-way line
in very short order.

If you should have any questions, please call me.
Yours truly,
Adam C. Hoff, P.E,
City Engineer

ACH:rd
Certified
cc: Mr. Robert Cordes
Mr. Marc S. Gerken, P.E.; City Manager
Mr. Jeff Marihugh, Operations Superintendent

Mr. Sonny Helberg, Construction Inspector
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July 8, 1996

Mr. Eugene Hogrefe
1600 Oakwood Avenue
Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Re:  Water Service for 603 and 605
East Riverview Avenue

Dear Mr. Hogrefe:

It has come to our attention that a substantial leak has developed in
the referenced residential water service line. Also, both residences are
currently being served by a single tap from the twelve (12) inch water
main along Riverview Avenue. This does not meet City of Napoleon
standards. This letter is to serve notice that, if the water leak is not
repaired by July 19, 1996, the City will interrupt water service to these
residences.

Proper repair of the water services will require the renewal of the
service to one of the residences and the construction of a separate tap
to the other. In each case, a tracer wire must be placed in the trench
for future detection and a double-check valve backflow prevention
device should be installed. There is no fee for the renewal of a water.
service; however, there is a fee of $650.00 for the installation of a
new tap. Upon receipt of the tap fee, City crews will schedule to tap
the existing water main and extend the service to the right-of-way line
in very short order.

If you should have any questions, please call me.

Yours truly,

Ll

Adam C. Hoff, P.E.
City Engineer

ACH:rd
Certified
cc: Mr. Robert Cordes
Mr. Marc S. Gerken, P.E.; City Manager
Mr. Jeff Marihugh, Operations Superintendent

Mr. Sonny Helberg, Construction Inspector
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